
Nursery  

Lenten Appeal Activities 

 

Well done to all of our children who took part in our Lenten Appeal 

activities this term.  Our school House Captains and Pupil council 

Committee planned some fund raising events which provided 

opportunities for our children to have fun whilst helping those less 

fortunate than ourselves.  Many, many thanks to the overwhelming 

response in donating to our local foodbank!   

The children had great fun on our sponsored walk – and managed to 

raise approximately £568.70 for SCIAF whilst doing so! The season 

of lent offered an ideal platform to us to display kindness to those 

in need and we thank you for your support in enabling us to do just 

that!   

The Nursery Staff would like to thank you for your continued 

support over the last term and wish you all a very happy holiday.   

 

 


